
 
 

 

 

July 2023 
 
 

To:  Mr. T. S. Krishnaswamy, President 

Mr. Nitin Gupta, Secretary General 

Indian Triathlon Federation 

 

 

Letter of Confirmation 

 
Dear President and Secretary General, 
 
This is to confirm that Indian Triathlon Federation is an affiliated federation and 
a good standing member of Asia Triathlon. 
 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Masa Takaya 

Secretary General 

Asia Triathlon 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


